Fauldhouse Nursery

Parents Forum 
Tuesday 14th January 2014
Minutes of meeting

Attendance – Miss McMillan, Mrs Wardle, Mrs Singelton, Mrs Townsley, Mrs Townsley, Mrs Stewart and Mrs McGill

· No issues raised.
· Mrs McGill explained that the new nursery theme was on ‘Changes’ and reminded parents to look at the nursery blog for learning updates.

· Mrs McGill informed parents of changes that will be made to the nursery garden over the next couple of months. 

· Mrs McGill explained that due to fund raising during the Christmas term the Nursery will not be working on any fund raising activities this term.  It was asked how much money was raised from the Christmas faire. Information will be put into the newsletter.
· Miss McMillan pointed out the council dates that have been photocopied onto the back of the previous newsletter contain a mistake. Mrs McGill will look into this and put the correct dates onto the next newsletter.

· Mrs Wardle asked about a possible nursery trip. Due to the number ratio it was decided that Mrs McGill would look at the Bathgate Regal and Howden Park Center programme of events. 

· Mrs Wardle also suggested that we put out a gala day suggestion box for parents to put their ideas into. At the next parents forum the suggestion will be looked at and a vote will be taken to decide on the Nursery theme for this year.   
